
Daily Bulletin 
Friday, September 22, 2023 -Green and Gold Day 

 

LIFTING UP IN PRAYER: Thomas Campbell, Ethan 
Hunt and Mrs. Iaquinta (cafeteria) (Happy Birthday 
����) 

TODAY’S LUNCH: Chicken Strips 
 

 

7TH & 8TH HOUR STUDY HALLS TODAY ARE IN THE STUDENT CENTER.  The cafeteria is closed for 
cleaning. 

VIRTUAL DAY - MONDAY, 25th : Look on Schoology for the informa�on and details (posted on 9/20).  

PICTURE/STUDENT I/D DAY RETAKE DAY – Tuesday, September 26th 
• Location will be in the front lobby 7:30am-4pm. 
• Students will be taking their pictures during study hall. 
• Students without a study hall may take them during Theology class. 

 Students should dress appropriately, as the dress code is in effect. 

DONUTS AND DEVOTIONS: Pastor Josh G from St Paul's West Allis and Mr. Romano will be hosting Donuts 
and Devotions every Thursday morning throughout the school year from 7:30am-7:50am.  Please come enjoy 
some time in the Lord and a treat.   
 

ANYONE WHO IS INTERESTED IN BOYS WRESTLING, GIRLS WRESTLING OR MANAGING FOR 
THE WRESTLING SEASON, we will have an informational meeting next week Tuesday during resource 
(9/26) in the wrestling room.  Please see Coach Romano with any questions or contact him if you are 
interested but cannot make the meeting. 

ROBOTICS CLUB: Will be having their first meeting next Tuesday, September 26 from 6-8 pm in room 120.  
 

THAILAND, SUMMER 2024: Do you dream about traveling the world? Come to the informational meeting 
in the Student Center at Martin Luther on Wednesday, September 27 at 6:00 PM to learn more about my 
Summer 2024 student trip to Thailand. Not only will the trip be full of fabulous sights and new experiences, but 
your student will also help serve others in another country and can earn a year’s worth of service credits toward 
graduation. Questions? Please see Mrs. Kamprath.  Your family can RSVP to the meeting 
here: https://bit.ly/3Zc9ueW 
 

COFFEE AND COOKIES WITH A COP - THURSDAY, 9-28 DURING RESOURCE: ML is blessed by 
having a wonderful relationship with the Greendale Police Department (GPD). These partners have been a 
tremendous blessing for us for many years. We are very thankful for each of them! And, in the larger society 
there has often times existed misunderstandings and misconceptions about how police officers go about their 
jobs of serving and protecting us.  
 

As a means of relationship building and better understanding our ML police officers, we will be launching 
"Coffee and Cookies With a Cop". On Thursday, September 28 during Resource students are invited to a 
conversational meeting with our School Resource Officer, Conner Fleming. Recently retired ML teacher and 
retired Greendale police detective, Mr. Windler, will be joining us as well. Coffee and some light refreshments 
will be provided.  
 

This conversational meeting is about simply taking the time to stop in the school conference room and chat 
about any questions or concerns students might have about law enforcement. The goal is to have these 
conversations occur on a regular basis throughout the year.  Please join us in this tasty and fun relationship 
building opportunity for our school and our friends in the GPD!  Please connect with Dr. J with any questions. 
 


